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15/10/2020  14:36:512020/3916/P OBJ B Bennett Dear Alyce Jeffery 

I am writing to object to this proposal.

The existing drawing is highly misleading as it does not show the unauthorised opaque glass barrier that has 

been installed, not clear glass, and also it does not show the large overhanging construction over the balcony. 

Both of these have been added recently, not applied for or shown in the previous planning application. 

The large proposed screen - black painted fret cut metal frame is completely inappropriate in style or materials 

for this traditional 19th century building and does not fit in with the conservation area. This building has 

survived relatively intact and this would destroy the appearance of this sweep of Camden conservation area 

historic brickwork, clearly visible.  This also would set a dangerous precedent for further destruction of the 

appearance of the conservation area.  

This proposal would also block light from surrounding buildings.
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